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Our Children's Ministry Officer, Ala Zubovskis, has released the first book of the series - The Story
of Hyojeong: Let's Be Filial Children To Make Our Parents Happy.

Over the past year, Ala has been working with an artist to design books and workbooks for children to
teach them our values and pass on our teachings. The first book of the series, The Story of Hyojeong:
Let's Be Filial Children To Make Our Parents Happy, has now been released and is available for
purchase. For anyone interested to purchase a copy, please get in touch with Ala by email: ala@

ffwpu,org,uk.

This is the first book of a set of three. It was inspired by the memoirs of Rev. Sun Myung Moon and Dr.
Hak Ja Han Moon, who from their early childhood strived to become the most filial and loving son and
daughter of God, our Heavenly Parent. It explores a meaningful Korean tradition of hyo, or filial piety, a
virtue of beautiful love, care and deep heart of parent and child. This charming book is based on a story of
two siblings from an interracial family who read True Parents' words with their parents and discuss its
meaning in a simple, child-friendly language. Recommended for children ages 7+.

See a testimony from one of our Peace School teachers below:

"Thoughtfully produced, The Story of Hyojeong follows a beautiful family who reads True
Parents' words together and realise the implications for their own lives and passions. Although
written for children, this book is for any age and the quotes chosen provide simple yet clear moral
guidance as to how to achieve the world that Heavenly Parent is so desiring. Lovely illustration
makes the story come to life and the message that much more powerful. This book can be a
springboard for discussions in your own family and I highly recommend it for young families.”

- Dawn P., Peace School teacher in River South Community



